
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Park Central Complete Streets project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Manassas Park, Virginia, located at 100 Park Central Plaza, 

Manassas Park, VA 20111. 

 

The funding would be used to construct safety and accessibility improvements for pedestrians, cyclists, 

and drivers in Manassas Park. The funding is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide 

safe and accessible transportation options and connect Manassas Park with surrounding communities. 

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 

42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 5305(a)(5). 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

                         

Jennifer Wexton 

Member of Congress 


